History Of The In Canada Volume One Beginnings To 1840
Thank you certainly much for downloading History Of The In Canada Volume One Beginnings To 1840.Maybe you have knowledge that, people have see numerous time for their
favorite books next this History Of The In Canada Volume One Beginnings To 1840, but end in the works in harmful downloads.
Rather than enjoying a good ebook in imitation of a mug of coffee in the afternoon, otherwise they juggled subsequently some harmful virus inside their computer.
History Of The In Canada Volume One Beginnings To 1840 is reachable in our digital library an online access to it is set as public fittingly you can download it
instantly. Our digital library saves in complex countries, allowing you to get the most less latency time to download any of our books subsequently this one. Merely
said, the History Of The In Canada Volume One Beginnings To 1840 is universally compatible past any devices to read.

mass entertainment, the thriving arts in Quebec, the CBC, and new media. Vance
also reveals that the hot-button cultural issues we all know and love-government
funding for the arts, the cultural brain drain, the drive to preserve distinctly
Canadian forms of expression, concerns over copyright protection, the economic
impact of cultural industries-can be traced back to previous centuries.
Canada Don and Pierre Turgeon Gillmore 2001 This book is a new history of this
country for the new millenium. This book, the first of two volumes based on the
landmark CBC series of the same name, tells a dramatic story of the rise and fall
of the empires, the clash of great armies, and the turmoil of revolutions. It is
about the major events of our past, the explorations, the battles, the political
struggles but it is above all, a story of the people who found themselves in
extraordinary circumstances in a vast and promising land.
A Brief History of Canada Roger E. Riendeau 2007-01-01 Presents a concise history
of Canada, from the time of early exploration by Europeans to the present day.
A Concise History of Canada's First Nations Olive Patricia Dickason 2006 A Concise
History of Canada's First Nations is a concise version of thebestselling history
of Canada's original inhabitants, Indians, Inuit, and Metis.Using an
interdisciplinary approach that combines the techniques from history,anthropology,
and archaeology, Dickason and Calder trace the history of the morethan 50 First
Nations in the territory that is now Canada, beginning with thearrival of people
in North America across the Bering Strait many thousands ofyears ago.
Rise to Greatness Conrad Black 2014-11-11 Masterful, ambitious, and
groundbreaking, this is a major new history of our country by one of our most
respected thinkers and historians -- a book every Canadian should own. From the
acclaimed biographer and historian Conrad Black comes the definitive history of
Canada -- a revealing, groundbreaking account of the people and events that shaped
a nation. Spanning 874 to 2014, and beginning from Canada's first inhabitants and
the early explorers, this masterful history challenges our perception of our
history and Canada's role in the world. From Champlain to Carleton, Baldwin and
Lafontaine, to MacDonald, Laurier, and King, Canada's role in peace and war, to
Quebec's quest for autonomy, Black takes on sweeping themes and vividly recounts
the story of Canada's development from colony to dominion to country. Black
persuasively reveals that while many would argue that Canada was perhaps never
predestined for greatness, the opposite is in fact true: the emergence of a
magnificent country, against all odds, was a remarkable achievement. Brilliantly
conceived, this major new reexamination of our country's history is a riveting
tour de force by one of the best writers writing today.
Mining and Communities in Northern Canada Arn Keeling 2015 This collection
examines historical and contemporary social, economic, and environmental impacts
of mining on Aboriginal communities in northern Canada. Combining oral history
research with intensive archival study, this work juxtaposes the perspectives of
government and industry with the perspectives of local communities. CONTRIBUTORS:
Patricia Boulter, Jean-Sébastien Boutet, Emilie Cameron, Sarah Gordon, Heather
Green, Jane Hammond, Joella Hogan, Arn Keeling, Tyler Levitan, Hereward Longley,
Scott Midgley, Kevin O'Reilly, Andrea Procter, John Sandlos, and Alexandra Winton.
A History of Canadian Economic Thought Robin Neill 2003-05-20 In A History of
Canadian Economic Thought, Robin Neill relates the evolution of economic theory in
Canada to the particular geographical and political features of the country.
Whilst there were distinctively Canadian economic discourses in nineteenth-century
Ontario and early twentieth-century Quebec, Neill argues that these have now been
absorbed into the broader North American mainstream. He also examines the nature
and importance of the staple theory controversy and its appositeness for the
Canadian case. With full accounts of the work of major Canadian economists
including John Rae, H.A. Innis and Harry Johnson, A History of Canadian Economic
Thought is the first definitive treatment of the subject for 30 years.
Seeing Red Mark Cronlund Anderson 2011-09-02 The first book to examine the role of
Canada’s newspapers in perpetuating the myth of Native inferiority. Seeing Red is
a groundbreaking study of how Canadian English-language newspapers have portrayed
Aboriginal peoples from 1869 to the present day. It assesses a wide range of
publications on topics that include the sale of Rupert’s Land, the signing of
Treaty 3, the North-West Rebellion and Louis Riel, the death of Pauline Johnson,
the outing of Grey Owl, the discussions surrounding Bill C-31, the “Bended Elbow”
standoff at Kenora, Ontario, and the Oka Crisis. The authors uncover overwhelming
evidence that the colonial imaginary not only thrives, but dominates depictions of
Aboriginal peoples in mainstream newspapers. The colonial constructs ingrained in
the news media perpetuate an imagined Native inferiority that contributes
significantly to the marginalization of Indigenous people in Canada. That such
imagery persists to this day suggests strongly that our country lives in denial,
failing to live up to its cultural mosaic boosterism.
The Untold History of Canada Richard Saunders 2019-05-10 In this third volume of
the series, we introduce the story of several leading nation builders of the 20th
century whose lives and struggle have been obscured by establishment historians.
We document for the first time in one location the interconnected networks of
B.C.'s Premier W.A.C. Bennett, Canada's "Minister of Everything" C.D. Howe, Prime
Minister John Diefenbaker, and Quebec's Premiers Maurice Duplessis, Paul Sauve and
Daniel Johnson who were all aided by republican leaders of America and France
during the post WWII period. These figures conducted a battle with the Rhodes
Scholar-infested networks which have come to be known as the Deep State in our
modern era, and in spite of their limitations, these figures all distinguished
themselves by their genuine patriotism and love of scientific and technological
progress.Providing an additional dimension to this story of Canada's untold
history, researcher Richard Saunders has contributed a chapter entitled "The Ugly
Truth of General Andrew Macnaughton". This important research ties into the
Canadian aspect of the assassination of John F. Kennedy and sabotaging of the
great North American Water and Power Alliance in a surprising manner as the myth
of the heroic Macnaughton is put to rest.
Canada CBC 2002 How can we know where we’re going if we don’t know where we are
coming from? This question applies as much to nations as it does to travellers,
and it rings especially loudly in the ears of Canadians. Canada: A People’s
History doesn’t tell us where we are going, but it shows us where we have come
from This richly illustrated book, the first of two volumes, tells the epic story
of Canada from its earliest days to the arrival of the industrial age in the
1870s. Here is the story of the people who created this vast nation. The
courageous explorers who tracked the vast wilderness; the adventurous settlers,
many of them exiles from their homelands; the native peoples, crucial allies in
the Europeans’ wars for possession of this land; the visionary politicians, and

A Short History of Canada Desmond Morton 2017-09-12 Most of us know bits and
pieces of our history but would like to be more sure of how it all fits together.
The trick is to find a history that is so absorbing you will want to read it from
beginning to end. With this book, Desmond Morton, one of Canada’s most noted and
highly respected historians, shows how the choices we can make at the dawn of the
21st century have been shaped by history. Morton is keenly aware of the links
connecting our present, our past, and our future, and in one compact and
engrossing volume he pulls off the remarkable feat of bringing it all together –
from the First Nations before the arrival of the Europeans to the failure of the
Charlottetown accord and Jean Chretien’s third term as prime minister. His acute
observations on the Diefenbaker era, the effects of the post-war influx of
immigrants, the flag debate, the baby boom, the Trudeau years and the
constitutional crisis, the Quebec referendum, and the rise of the Canadian
Alliance all provide an invaluable background to understanding the way Canada
works today.
A Concise History of Canada Margaret Conrad 2012-05-28 Margaret Conrad's history
of Canada begins with a challenge to its readers. What is Canada? What makes up
this diverse, complex and often contested nation-state? What was its founding
moment? And who are its people? Drawing on her many years of experience as a
scholar, writer and teacher of Canadian history, Conrad offers astute answers to
these difficult questions. Beginning in Canada's deep past with the arrival of its
Aboriginal peoples, she traces its history through the conquest by Europeans, the
American Revolutionary War and the industrialization of the nineteenth and
twentieth centuries to its prosperous present. Despite its successes and its
popularity as a destination for immigrants from across the world, Canada remains a
curiously reluctant player on the international stage. This intelligent, concise
and lucid book explains just why that is.
History of the Book in Canada: Beginnings to 1840 History of the Book in Canada
Project 2004-01-01 Impressive in its scope and depth of scholarship, this first
volume of the History of the Book in Canada is a landmark in the chronicle of
writing, publishing, bookselling, and reading in Canada.
Historical GIS Research in Canada Marcel Fortin 2014 Fundamentally concerned with
place, and our ability to understand human relationships with environment over
time, Historical Geographic Information Systems (HGIS) as a tool and a subject has
direct bearing for the study of contemporary environmental issues and realities.
To date, HGIS projects in Canada are few and publications that discuss these
projects directly even fewer. This book brings together case studies of HGIS
projects in historical geography, social and cultural history, and environmental
history from Canada's diverse regions. Projects include religion and ethnicity,
migration, indigenous land practices, rebuilding a nineteenth-century
neighborhood, and working with Google Earth.With contributions by:Colleen
BeardStephen BockingJennifer BonnellJim CliffordJoanna DeanFrançois DufauxPatrick
A. DunaeMarcel FortinJason GillilandWilliam M. GlenMegan HarveyMatthew G.
HatvanySally HermansenAndrew HinsonDon LafreniereJohn S. LutzJoshua D.
MacFadyenDaniel MacfarlaneJennifer MarvinCameron MetcalfByron MoldofskySherry
OlsonJon PasherDaniel RueckR. W. SandwellHenry YuBarbara Znamirowski
A History of Law in Canada, Volume One Philip Girard 2018-12-21 This book is the
first of two volumes devoted to the history of law in Canada. This volume begins
at a time just prior to European contact and continues to the 1860s, while volume
two will start with Confederation and end at approximately 2000. The history of
law includes substantive law, legal institutions, legal actors and legal culture.
The book assumes that since 1500 there have been three legal systems in Canada 
the Indigenous, the French, and the English. At all times, these systems have coexisted and interacted, with the relative power and influence of each being more
or less dominant in different periods. The history of law cannot be treated in
isolation, and this book examines law as a dynamic process, shaped by and
affecting other histories over the long term. The law guided and was guided by
economic developments, was influenced and moulded by the nature and trajectory of
political ideas and institutions, and variously exacerbated and mediated by intercultural exchange and conflict. These themes are apparent in this examination, and
through most areas of law including family law, constitutional, commercial, land
settlement and tenure, and criminal.
History of Canada Captivating History 2021-12-29 What do you know about the
history of Canada? You might think you know a lot about Canada-especially if you
happen to live in North America. But in truth, it's surprising how little most of
us know about Canadian history. Even though Canada is just across the border from
the United States, Canada tends to get unfairly overshadowed. Nevertheless,
Canada's history is a vibrant one. Recorded Canadian history begins with European
contact in the 1500s, but there are plenty of rich legends and folklore passed
down by Native North Americans that fill in the gaps. This book follows the
threads of the many civilizations that made up Canada and their ultimate merging
together to forge the rich tapestry that makes up Canada today. The history of
Canada is more than first meets the eye, so keep reading to learn more! In this
groundbreaking treatise on Canadian history, you will discover: The origins of the
First Nations, the artifacts they left behind, and how they are faring today The
early French and English settlements and how they interacted with the First
Nations Canada's participation in the world wars and the bravery of its soldiers
on the battlefield Canada's role during the Cold War and how it acted as one of
the first defenses against nuclear threats to North America Canadian independence
and how the French speakers in Quebec sought their own independence as well And so
much more! Scroll up and click the "add to cart" button to learn more about the
history of Canada!
Canadian History for Dummies Will Ferguson 2012-10-15 A wild ride through Canadian
history, fully revised and updated! This new edition of Canadian History For
Dummies takes readers on a thrilling ride through Canadian history, from
indigenous native cultures and early French and British settlements through Paul
Martin's shaky minority government. This timely update features all the latest,
up-to-the-minute findings in historical and archeological research. In his
trademark irreverent style, Will Ferguson celebrates Canada's double-gold in
hockey at the 2002 Olympics, investigates Jean Chrétien's decision not to
participate in the war in Iraq, and dissects the recent sponsorship scandal.
A Voice from Afar Robert J. Collins 1977
A History of Canadian Culture Jonathan F. Vance 2011-01-13 In his wide-ranging and
well-researched history, Jonathan F. Vance considers a range of recurring issues
in the evolution of Canadian culture, including the divide between 'culture' and
history-of-the-in-canada-volume-one-beginnings-to-1840
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the shortsighted ones; but most of all the ordinary people who rose to the
extraordinary challenge of building Canada. These people are all given voice here,
their stories blending with accounts of the major events of the day. This is the
story of Canada for the new millennium, one that draws on solid scholarship and
presents the human drama and excitement of days gone by, one that makes past times
memorable. From the Hardcover edition.
A Little History of Canada H. V. Nelles 2011 Throughout his lively and opinionated
history, award-winning author H.V. Nelles takes us on a whirlwind tour of the
Canadian land and inhabitants from the earliest human occupation to the present.
Canada's enduring theme, he argues, is transformation. The country has undergone
several fundamental changes-from Aboriginal occupation, to French and British
colonization, to the rise of an independent nation-and it is doing so yet again.
Fully revised throughout, the second edition includes a new chapter that unpacks
the challenges Canada has faced in the twenty-first century, from Canada-US
relations post 9/11 to the geographical consequences of global warming.
The Kids Book of Canadian History Carlotta Hacker 2009-02-01 Canada has a rich and
fascinating history. In this informative overview, kids will discover the people,
places and events that have shaped our country. Featuring fact boxes, miniprofiles, maps, a timeline and more, this title in the acclaimed Kids Book of
series offers a comprehensive and engaging look at Canada's development, change
and growth. Kids can read about ? the potlatch ceremonies of the west coast
Aboriginal people ? the building of the Canadian Pacific Railway ? the battle of
Vimy Ridge in World War I ? the role of Canadian women in World War II ? the
establishment of Nunavut, Canada's newest territory, and more ...
Canadian Education Robert M. Stamp 1970 For Canadian teachers and school
administrators.
A History of Canada in Ten Maps Adam Shoalts 2017-10-10 Winner of the 2018 Louise
de Kiriline Lawrence Award for Nonfiction Longlisted for the 2018 RBC Taylor Prize
Shortlisted for the 2018 Edna Staebler Award for Creative Non-Fiction The
sweeping, epic story of the mysterious land that came to be called “Canada” like
it’s never been told before. Every map tells a story. And every map has a purpose-it invites us to go somewhere we've never been. It’s an account of what we know,
but also a trace of what we long for. Ten Maps conjures the world as it appeared
to those who were called upon to map it. What would the new world look like to
wandering Vikings, who thought they had drifted into a land of mythical creatures,
or Samuel de Champlain, who had no idea of the vastness of the landmass just
beyond the treeline? Adam Shoalts, one of Canada’s foremost explorers, tells the
stories behind these centuries old maps, and how they came to shape what became
“Canada.” It’s a story that will surprise readers, and reveal the Canada we never
knew was hidden. It brings to life the characters and the bloody disputes that
forged our history, by showing us what the world looked like before it entered the
history books. Combining storytelling, cartography, geography, archaeology and of
course history, this book shows us Canada in a way we've never seen it before.
Colour-coded Constance Backhouse 1999 A richly textured narrative that seeks to
capture the role played by the law in the definition of race and shoring up of
racial repression in Canada.
Literary History of Canada Carl Frederick Klinck 1976 This volume of the Literary
History of Canada covers the continuing development of English-Canadian writing
from 1972 to 1984. As with the three earlier volumes, this book is an invaluable
guide to recent developments in English-Canadian literature and a resource both
for the general reader and the specialist researcher.
A Traveller's History of Canada Robert Bothwell 2010-05-06 This historical book on
Canada gives a survey of the country's past from the times when immigrants
traveled across its lands over 15,000 years ago from Siberia to Alaska. It is then
brought up to date with a profile of modern Canada, its successes, present
difficulties and a prognosis for the future. Maps and line drawings.
A Short History of Canada Desmond Morton 2008-11-19 Most of us know bits and
pieces of our history but would like to be more sure of how it all fits together.
The trick is to find a history that is so absorbing you will want to read it from
beginning to end. With this book, Desmond Morton, one of Canada’s most noted and
highly respected historians, shows how the choices we can make at the dawn of the
21st century have been shaped by history. Morton is keenly aware of the links
connecting our present, our past, and our future, and in one compact and
engrossing volume he pulls off the remarkable feat of bringing it all together –
from the First Nations before the arrival of the Europeans to the failure of the
Charlottetown accord and Jean Chretien’s third term as prime minister. His acute
observations on the Diefenbaker era, the effects of the post-war influx of
immigrants, the flag debate, the baby boom, the Trudeau years and the
constitutional crisis, the Quebec referendum, and the rise of the Canadian
Alliance all provide an invaluable background to understanding the way Canada
works today.
Invisible Empire Jean-Guy Rens 2001 The Invisible Empire provides the first
overview of Canadian telecommunications, from the laying of the first telegraph
line between Toronto and Hamilton in 1846 to the separation between Nortel - then
known as Northern Electric - and the American Bell System in 1956.
The Kids Book of Black Canadian History Rosemary Sadlier 2021-02-08 This title in
the acclaimed Kids Book of series covers an often-overlooked part of Canada’s rich
and vibrant history.
Historical Dictionary of Canada Barry M. Gough 1999 This dictionary is a handy
reference to students of Canadian studies, Canadian history, Canadian government,
and colonization studies. Includes a bibliography, maps, and appendixes of
Canadian government leaders.
Canada William D. Willis 2017-07-23 Canada is known all over the world due to its
undying commitment to multiculturalism and its social and ethnic diversity. In a
time when these values were unspoken of, Canada was the first country to embrace
an official multiculturalism policy. Nevertheless, the path that Canada followed
to become the powerful nation it is today was like a labyrinth, filled with
challenges and obstacles. Starting from Canada's first inhabitants and explorers,
this brief book will offer you a comprehensive overview of Canada's history, as it
presents the key events that altered the course of this nation, irrevocably. The
following aspects are included in the book: - The coming of the Aboriginal peoples
to Canada. - The first Viking expedition to Canada led by Leif Eriksson. - The
initial European explorations that took place during the 15-16th centuries and how
these laid the grounds for the colonization movement that followed afterward. Canada's role and place in the world today. - The primary elements that shape the
Canadian culture and what makes it so distinctive. - Main places to visit in
Canada: some sights and attractions that shouldn't miss from your itinerary if you
want to understand Canada's culture and uniqueness. Only when you aim at learning
about a country's history could you fully grasp its culture and evolution. That's
what makes this book the perfect resource for those who want to enlarge their
knowledge of Canada. Canada is a country that seems to relish unlimited space. It
is dynamic, unique and complex, being much more than a multicultural society; it
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is also a multinational one. The details pointed in this book link Canada's past
and present to its potential future. I challenge you to broaden your comprehension
of Canada and get this book today! This beautiful country is unexpectedly
intriguing once you get to learn more about it.
My First History of Canada D. J. Dickie 1996
To the Past Ruth Sandwell 2006-12-15 Recent years have witnessed a breakdown in
consensus about what history should be taught within Canadian schools; there is
now a heightened awareness of the political nature of deciding whose history is,
or should be, included in social studies and history classrooms. Meanwhile, as
educators are debating what history should be taught, developments in educational
and cognitive research are expanding our understanding of how best to teach it. To
the Past explores some of the political, cultural and educational issues
surrounding what history education is, and why we should care about it, in the
twenty-first century in Canada. Originally broadcast in the fall of 2002 on the
CBC Radio program Ideas, the lectures that comprise this volume not only address
how history is taught in Canadian classrooms, but also explore strands within
larger discussions about the meaning and purposes of history more generally.
Contributors show how Canadians are demonstrating a new interest in what scholars
have termed 'historical consciousness' or collective memory, through participation
in a wide range of cultural activities, from visiting museums to watching the
History Channel. Canadian adults and children alike seem to be seeking answers to
questions of identity, meaning, community and nation in their study of the past.
Through this series of essays, readers will have the opportunity to explore some
of the political and ethical issues involved in this emerging field of Canadian
'citizenship through history' as they learn about public memory and broadly
defined history education in Canada.
Canada's First Nations Olive Patricia Dickason 1992 This history of Amerindian and
Inuit experience from first arrival from Asia to the present day, uses and
interdisciplinary approach to describe the various societies and cultures, their
response to colonial pressure, and current attempts of preserve territories and
traditional values.
A History of Journalism in Canada Wilfred H. Kesterton 1967
Canada Michelangelo Sabatino 2016-11-15 Canada is a country of massive size, of
diverse geographical features and an equally diverse population—all features that
are magnificently reflected in its architecture. In this book, Rhodri Windsor
Liscombe and Michelangelo Sabatino offer a richly informative history of Canadian
architecture that celebrates and explores the country’s many contributions to the
spread of architectural modernity in the Americas. A distinct Canadian design
attitude coalesced during the twentieth century, one informed by a liberal,
hybrid, and pragmatic mindset intent less upon the dogma of architectural language
and more on thinking about the formation of inclusive spaces and places. Taking a
fresh perspective on design production, they map the unfolding of architectural
modernity across the country, from the completion of the transcontinental railway
in the late 1880s through to the present. Along the way they discuss architecture
within the broader contexts of political, industrial, and sociocultural evolution;
the urban-suburban expansion; and new building technologies. Examining the works
of architects and firms such as ARCOP, Eric Arthur, Ernest Cormier, Brigitte Shim,
and Howard Sutcliffe, this book brings Canadian architecture chronologically and
thematically to life.
The Illustrated History of Canada Robert Craig Brown 2002 The latest version of
Canada`s bestselling one-volume history of Canada. The Illustrated History of
Canada is the first, and remains the only comprehensive, authoritative one-volume
history of the nation. Seven of Canada`s leading historians have contributed
insightful essays and, with hundreds of engravings, lithographs, cartoons, maps,
posters and photographs, The Illustrated History of Canada is a sweeping chronicle
of Canada from its earliest times to recent news.
History of the Book in Canada: 1840-1918 History of the Book in Canada Project
2004 This second of three volumes in theHistory of the Book in Canada demonstrates
the same research and editorial standards established with Volume One by book
history specialists from across the nation.
Air Canada Peter Pigott 2014-03-03 Begun as a social experiment in 1937, Air
Canada has evolved into one of the world's greatest airlines, an integral part of
this country's social fabric. During the course of its 75-year history, the
airline was privatized, fought off a hostile takeover, merged with arch-rival
Canadian Airlines, and touched countless lives. This is its story.
The Natural History of Canada R. D. Lawrence 2005 A classic of Canadian natural
history, this completely revised and updated edition offers a masterful blend of
personal narrative and meticulous scientific detail. Respected naturalist R.D.
Lawrence tells the fascinating story of the vast landscape, the rich plant life,
and the incredible range of wild creatures that comprise Canada's nine million
square kilometers. Lavishly illustrated throughout with attractive and informative
photographs, artwork, and line drawings, The Natural History of Canada is an
invaluable guide to Canada's natural heritage.
Sport and Recreation in Canadian History Carly Adams 2020-10-16 Serving as a
foundation for critical discussion about the importance of the past, Sport and
Recreation in Canadian History covers the historical events, people, and moments
that shape Canadian sport in the present and future. While this text focuses on
sport and recreation practices on these lands now claimed by Canada, it is set
within a larger historical context of interconnecting social and cultural
practices to speak to the sustained tensions, complexities, and contradictions
prevalent in Canadian society. The editor, Dr. Carly Adams, and her 17
contributing experts from across Canada bring the latest research in all areas of
Canadian sport history to life and present a thorough look at the nation’s past
events. The text challenges the dominant narratives and encourages students to
think critically about Canadian sport history. It examines how gender, ethnicity,
race, religion, ability, class, and other systems of oppression and privilege have
shaped sport and recreation practices, with Canadian sporting culture reproducing
many of the same oppressive systems that exist on the larger scale. Sport and
Recreation in Canadian History separates itself from its competitors by providing
an abundance of pedagogical aids. Sidebars highlighting prominent people provide
glimpses of figures who made a significant impact on Canadian sport history.
Transformative Moment sidebars focus on significant events as they relate to
specific themes, such as gender, race, ethnicity, sexuality, or ability. A
comprehensive timeline showcases where important events fell in relation to one
another, while the text acknowledges the problem of presenting history in a linear
way and provides a more nuanced discussion of time. Descriptions of primary source
documents—such as newspaper articles, photographs, and historical documents—are
accompanied by explanations of how sport historians work with these documents.
Sport and Recreation in Canadian History asks readers to think differently about
the history of Canadian sport, and it examines how past people, moments, and
events continue to shape 21st-century sport.
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